
Dear Dom,  
 

I would like to thank you and your team at First Choice Remodeling for 
completing our job in a professional and timely manner. They were able to finish 
the work while causing minimal disruption to our tenants who occupied the units 
while they work was being completed. The workmanship was noticeably good and 
we found your company to be very responsive to out time sensitive situation. 
 

Thank you again for your efforts and I look forward to using First Choice in 
the Future. 
 
David Bishaf 
Waderich Holdings 


